
 
 

 

         04 January 2021 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 

MARY GRACE D. GREGORIO 
Account Manager 
Columbia Technologies Inc. 
1136-1146 J. Nakpil St. 
Malate, Metro Manila 
 
 
Dear Ms. Gregorio: 

 
The Philippine Competition Commission (PCC) is hereby awarding the contract, 

Purchase of Laptop Computer for the Philippine Competition Commission to Columbia 
Technologies Inc. in the total amount of Six Million Four Hundred Seventy-Five Thousand 
One Hundred Forty Pesos (PhP6,475,140.00) inclusive of all applicable taxes. 

 
In this regard Columbia Technologies Inc. is hereby advised to post the required 

Performance Security and enter into contract with the PCC within ten (10) calendar days from 
receipt of this notice. Failure to enter into contract shall constitute a sufficient ground for 
cancellation of this award. 
 

Thank you. 
   

 
Very sincerely, 

 
 
 

KENNETH V. TANATE, PhD 
Executive Director and 

Head of Procuring Entity 
 
Conforme: 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
MARY GRACE D. GREGORIO 
Date: _________________ 


